

Newsletter

February 2020

28320

St Patrick's Day Tuesday 17th March 2020

Live Irish Entertainment throughout the day...

1-4 - Whiskey in the Jar 5-7 - Crossroads Mcr 8-Close - Paddicraic



Subscriptions Now Due!

Please note that Membership Subscriptions are now due, these can be paid directly at the Bar. Your Membership Subs will need to be updated in order to benefit from any discounts! Thank you.

Didn't pay your Subs last year? If you've missed payment of Subs either last year or other years, you have the chance to repay those missing years. Please note we will not accept you as a New Member if you have previously been a Member and just not bothered to pay. Simply not fair on the loyal Members who do pay every year. Thank you.

WE ACCEPT

VISA MasterCard



FRIDAY 28TH FEBRUARY



Family Fun Night Out! Please come along and support

ON YOUR STARTERS ORDERS AT 7:00PM

BATLEY IRISH CLUB

TICKETS £2 EACH AVAILABLE ON NIGHT U12 FREE

CHURCHFIELD STREET BATLEY WEST YORKSHIRE WF17 5DI

RAISING FUNDS FOR STUDENTS TO ASSIST DIOCESAN PILGRIMS AT LOURDES



To reserve tickets, Sponsor a Horse or Buy a Race, please see Form in Staff Room or Miss Eddy

Committee & Staff Feb 2020

Mick Nolan (President), Andrew Murphy (Club Secretary),
steven gabriel (Treasurer), Phil Helliwell (Ticket Secretary, staff),
Stewart shaw (Concert sec, staff), shaun Helliwell (Vice President).
Janice carter (ticket seller, staff) Stuart Hossier (Committee),
Jean Shaw (Committee), Shaun Ellis (Committee), Les Emmery (Committee),
John Kelly (Committee), Michael Foley (Committee), Tom O'Brien (Committee)
Danielle burkinshaw (bar manager)

BAR PERSON OF THE MONTH



Kyle Render
Our bar person of the month
is kindly sponsored
by HB Clark.

NEWS IN BRIEF



Annual Members trip to Ireland.

This year will be to Cork, travelling by Coach. No airport checkin and limited luggage allowance. The actual time to reach the Hotel will just be same as flying!

For those who have already expressed interest, deposits of £50pp, must be paid to the Bar or Mick Nolan by 29th February please.

Full Itinerary will be available shortly. Approx cost is £360 based on twin/double room pp. For more information please see Mick Nolan.



Annual General Meeting - Wednesday 25th March - 7:30pm Please note; questions to be raised must be submitted to the Committee in writing so they can be placed on the Agenda.

Officials due for re-election: Club Secretary & Vice President.



Please note that Staff have been instructed to confiscate cards that are being abused or used incorrectly. These are unique to bona fide members and must be used by its owner, and only that individual. If you have lost your Card, then you must report it to the Bar. We ask that all Subs are paid. Members discount will not be applied until Subs are paid. We appreciate your co-operation.



Since re-launching our Guest Ale before Christmas, we've seen it go from strength to strength. We're engaging with you on our 'what's next?' approach. This seems to be working. Our resident Real Ale is Black Sheep best bitter, which is popular amongst our regulars. But a new ale each week is also something exciting which you're keen to try. If you have any suggestions or recommendations, please let Danielle know.



Social Media, good or bad? I suppose it depends on how its used. For us as a thriving and respected Club it is important our image is protected. We ask our Members to be mindful of this when posting or commenting on Our/Your Club in bad light. If we fall short of something, we're happy for it to be discussed properly. Senior Officials are available after each meeting if anyone has concerns, complaints or general feedback. We'd be much happier dealing with things face to face then hearing negative comments from Members on FaceBook.





Free Function Room Hire is still available to Members. Non-Members pay a small nominal fee which mainly covers staff and cleaning.

If you have any parties or events coming up, speak to us and see if we can help.

Contact us on: 01924 475960 option 4. or email: committee@thenash.co.uk

You can even submit online via our website: www.thenash.co.uk

Committee are not accepting new Member applications until 1st March. Please note new member applications must include the appropriate fee with their Form when submitting. A receipt for the money will be attached to your Application. Many thanks